Debra Thompson

From: Aardvark LLC <architectureoffaith@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 1:48 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: recycling

Dear Assembly,

As an afterthought, I thought I'd mention that some of the facts might not
be 100% accurate in my last missive. Please consider it to be a rough draft.
There will be future refinements and edits to its particulars. The important
thing is that this purloined judgeship be taken seriously because it would be a
great calamity for the whole of Petersburg if it were to pass on to Ketchikan.

To wit, my connection to Petersburg is through my wife, Lisa Schramek, and
the property that I purchased here at: 201 Mitkof hwy.

Joshua



